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July 13, 2020 

 

We continued meeting at Red Robin.  We will continue to follow the CDC rules until 

they get this virus figured out. The way Red Robin has the room set up for us, we will 

have two booths for two people each along one wall, two booths for up to four 

people along the other wall, one booth for up to four people along the front of the 

room, a table for two and a table for six in the middle of the floor. We are able to 

meet with up to 28 people, if you are willing to sit with someone from outside your 

household.  

 

Dave and Jackie were out of town for July, so Dick Yeager (Vice  

President) ran the meeting while Vince Anderson (Treasurer) provided these meeting 

notes. 

 

Minutes  
 

 The meeting was held at Red Robin in Evansville and was opened by Dick 

Yeager, with 8 attendees. 

 No door prizes or half pot this month. 

 The Treasurer’s Report was given by Vince Anderson.  The July balance is 

$6065.08, this is an increase of $20.00 (proceeds from the June half pot).  Also, 

Vince had Sarah Karr audit the financial records of the club on June 24, Sarah 

found no issues and was complimentary of the records in general. 

 The Secretary’s report was approved based on the June newsletter. 

 2020 Car Show – per the email sent to membership prior to the meeting, the 

officers have proposed that we change the car show to a British Car Cruise-in 

this year.  No ballots, awards, or registrations.  This gives us the flexibility of 

cancelling easily if the pandemic gets worse, or if we have bad weather.  Also 

addresses the fact that some members, including the car show chair Dave 

Mullen, cannot attend due to coronavirus vulnerabilities.  In response to the 

email we had 13 members send Jackie input in favor of the cruise-in prior to this 

meeting.  The other two options were complete cancellation or proceed with 

normal car show.  During the July 13th meeting the discussion continued to 

support the cruise-in.  Motion made by Vince for a cruise in from 9 to noon, 

seconded by James Havener, and vote was unanimous so this decision is now 

final.  Dick will work with Jackie F and Carol Robinson to create a brief 
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description of the changes and to get the word out to our friends in other clubs.  

Further details to come from future meetings. 

 Owensboro Liaison – Wonder Whip is becoming the place for our Kentucky 

members to meet.  They now meet there first Monday at 7:30pm for monthly 

meeting, third Saturday at 8:30am for cars and coffee, and every Thursday at 

1:00pm for social time (weather permitting). 

 Car Badges – Dave Folk is continuing to research places where badges can be 

ordered. He will have a report next month on whether this will be possible and 

the price for each (same status as June). 

 Ivy Tech Auto Mechanic Scholarship – With Ivy Tech being closed we haven’t 

been able to contact them about a scholarship so this is still being worked 

(same status as June). 

 Annual Donation – the club traditionally has donated $500 to a local charity 

during the car show.  We break even on the car show itself, but we generate 

income during the year to support this donation.  The club needs to decide 

if/when we should make a similar donation for 2020 (tabled until August 

meeting). 

 

Upcoming Events  

Jul. 13, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Jul. 18, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 8:30am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

Aug. 3, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:30pm 

 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

Aug. 10, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Aug. 15, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 8:30am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

Sep. 7, 2020  Kentucky Dinner – 7:30pm 

 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

 

Sep. 14, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

 

Sep 19, 2020 British Car Cruise-in, Newburgh old dam site 

 

Oct. 5, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:30pm 

 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  
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Oct, 12, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

 

Oct, 17, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 8:30am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

Nov. 2, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:30pm 

 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

 

Nov. 9, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

 

Nov. 21, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 8:30am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

 


